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We have completed the set up of the used oil burner and all works well. 
 
We have our early shift in place and night shift will start soon. 
 
Jess has completed work on the screener motor. We have installed it and all 
works well. 
 
We have done some spot grading on gravel roads. 
 
We have completed the wood contract in Donnerville and McCarthy roads; this 
should give us most of the wood for next winter. 
 
We have repaired a driveway in Donnerville used for our town turn-a-round and 1 
on Lafaver road. 
 
We have increased one of the turn-a-round areas at the bridge on the Dutton 
road. 
 
We have made arrangements with Pierrepont on plowing the east end of the 
Dutton road. 
 
We are working on a plan of action with Edwards, and Hermon in the event 
COVID hits one of our departments; it will mean lower service on all roads, but 
they will get done.  
 
The men have done a great job and I thank them. 
 
 
 
 
 


